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KKM Architecte,
69 Loudoun Road,
London,
NW8 oDQ.

Date: L4th trtay 1996

Your ref:
Our refs PL/9500249/R4

Contact s Robert Brew

Ext: 2559

Dear Sir6,

Re: fowa t CountrT PlalaLag Act 1990,
42-45 BelEize Park aad laad adJolalag 79 Belstze Lare, tm:t

I write regarding your current application for the convergion ofthe above buildinge to 25 gelf-contained residential units
together with the erection of a four atorey rear extension and the
l"y+rrg out of the land at the rear aE 17 cir parking spaces with
landscaping. The application is unacceptable for the following
reaBona 3

Landscaog -- The current proposal includes two additional parking
Epaceo at the- expense of a tree, and although the extra parfing-
spaceE-are welcomed I would recommend that two replacement trees,of a size and speciee to be agreed, are planted i-n compensationfor that lost. I would suggeet that the ieplacement trleE are
located near to the Belsiie Lane frontage so that they wiII bevieually prom-Luent and eo of wider beneiit to the arei. A1eo, the
p{oposed rear extension ie considered to infringe upon the crownoof the two trees nearest to the bullding, which-couid lead totheir prometure loss. llhis would be detiimental to the cbaracter
and appearance of _the, surroundi.ng area, and to prevent thisoccurring the projection of the iear extension icould need reduced.

s

Dp?ign - !!e propgsed rear extenEion is a large and bullqr additlonshich would rot, in my opinion, be subordinat6 to the uainbuilding and so would noL be in liue with the Council,s policiee
on extensioue. furthermore, the relocation of the rear birildingIine towardE BeIEize Lane conbined with the uncharacteristic
'stepped' form of the proposed extenEiou rrould be harmful to thevisuaL aE pgarance of tLe Luilding and the surroundiag 

"r... Ehi"is particularly regretful given the UigU visibility 5f the Eite.
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Dlrector
Davld Pike
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Sgnlight - Accord! ng to my calculationE the propoeed extensionelill not have a eignificant impact on the etyfight visible fronthe rear windowe and garden to the adjoining- house at 4L Belsize
Park, however, the impact on sunlight availability ie not eo
acceptable. At present the garden level window at 4L Beleize park
enjoys 148 of the available hours of sunlight which iE below the
recomended standard of 25*, and the proposed exteneion wiII
reduce tho available hours of sunlight to 10t. Thus, an already
overshadowed window wilt loee about a third of the availablesunlight, which is not conEidered acceptable.

Yours faithfully,

Wil'rr*
for Eead of Planning Services.
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Dlrector
Davld Plk€


